
From:  (SANTE) on behalf of  (SANTE) 
Sent: 03 June 2020 09:56 
To:  
Cc: ;  (SANTE) 
Subject: RE: EuropaBio Invitation to our next Healthcare Council 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for the invitation.  
 
Unfortunately the staff working document on the evaluation of orphan and paediatric legislation will not 
be published by 23rd June. 
Therefore, I will kindly decline your invitation but can already commit to discuss the results of the 
evaluation at your next Healthcare Council meeting. 
Please keep us informed about its date. 
 
Please also note that we will be present at the DIA meeting end of June. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

on behalf of  
 

 
European Commission 
Health and Food Safety Directorate General (SANTE) 
Unit B5 Medicines-policy, authorisation and monitoring 

 
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium 
 
 
 

From: >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:57 PM 
To:  (SANTE) < >;  (SANTE) 

> 
Cc: >;  

> 
Subject: RE: EuropaBio Invitation to our next Healthcare Council 
 
Dear  
  
  
Following up on our previous mail ,we would be delighted to have you participate in an 
exchange of views, with both EuropaBio and our members, during our second meeting of our 

 (SANTE) on behalf of  (SANTE) 

;  (SANTE) 

Dear  

 >  

  (SANTE) < >;  (SANTE) 
> 

 >;  
> 



Healthcare Council in 2020, scheduled to take place on 23 June.  Given the current Covid-19 
unprecedented times we are planning to hold our Healthcare Council through Webex 
videoconference. We would suggest a one hour interaction starting at 2 pm. 

  
We look forward to working with you and your team to finalise the agenda and the key topics 
that you would like to address. 
  
Best regards, 
  
  

 
  

 
  

   

 
 

HEALTHCARE BIOTECHNOLOGY
 

EuropaBio - The European Association for 

Bioindustries 

Avenue des Arts 53, 1000 Brussels (Belgium) 

+  +  

www.europabio.org

 

  
  

  

From:  < > On Behalf Of 
 

Sent: 07 February 2020 10:44 
To: > 
Cc:  

 
Subject: RE: EuropaBio Invitation to our Healthcare Council 
  
Dear  
  
Thank you for your email and the invitation.  
  
We believe that the SWD will not be published before that date. We will be pleased though to 
present the results at the next Healthcare Council meeting. 
  
Kind regards, 

+  +  +  +  

 < > 

> 
 



  
 on behalf of  

 

 
European Commission 
Health and Food Safety Directorate General (SANTE) 
Unit B5 Medicines-policy, authorisation and monitoring 

 
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium 
  

From:   
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:03 PM 
To:  
Cc:  

> 
Subject: EuropaBio Invitation to our Healthcare Council 
  
Dear  
  
Happy New Year to you and your team. I hope you had a very good start into 2020. 
  
As we look toward the year ahead, we would like to take the opportunity to invite you 
to participate in an exchange of views, with both EuropaBio and our members, during 
the first meeting of our Healthcare Council in 2020, scheduled to take on 11 March.   
  

await the publication of the Technopolis report on Orphan Medicinal Products and 
Paediatrics and the accompanying Staff Working Document, it could be an ideal 
moment to have an interactive discussion about how EuropaBio and its members can 
cooperate with the European Commission to ensure a strong European biotechnology 
sector continues to contribute to the health of EU citizens and to the European 
economy.   
  
The meeting will take place from on 11 March from 13:30 until 17:30 at the Sofitel 
Brussels at Place Jourdan.  Should you be available, we would be happy to amend the 
agenda according to your schedule. 
  
We look forward to working with you and your team throughout the year ahead. 
  
Best regards, 
  

 
   

 on behalf of 

   

 
> 



 

  

 
 

HEALTHCARE BIOTECHNOLOGY
 

EuropaBio - The European Association for 

Bioindustries 

Avenue des Arts 53, 1000 Brussels (Belgium) 

+  +  

www.europabio.org
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential except for Press 
Releases. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you 
are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking 
action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
We respect the EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) of 14 April 2016. You have the 
right to unsubscribe from our communications at any moment and ask to be deleted from our 
database by contacting the sender of this e-mail. All personal data that we gain from personal 
contacts, mailings and the website are structurally recorded by EuropaBio and is not passed on to 
third parties. If you want to view your data, you can make a request to EuropaBio, Avenue des 
Arts 53, 1000 Brussels (Belgium), phone +32 2 739 11 75 or by e-mail. Extra information on 
data protection can be requested from the Data Protection Commission, Rue de la Presse 35, 

E-mail - website  
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived 
by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer 
and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and 
compliance. To find out more Click Here.
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Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more 
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find 
out more Click Here. 
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